
Autscape Debt policy

Autscape recognises that many participants find it difficult to afford the fees for the 
Autscape conference and that autistic difficulties can pose challenges with achieving 
timely payment of fees. However, Autscape is a charity and depends on fee income to 
provide the Autscape conference for participants.

Autscape will work constructively with an individual to assist them in achieving 
timely payment of fees owing to Autscape. In doing so, we will follow these 
principles:

(1) Any money paid to Autscape should first go towards paying off any debt, before it 
is applied to a current booking.

(2) At the discretion of the treasurer, individuals may be permitted to agree payment 
plans. However, individuals may be required to maintain compliance with a payment 
plan as a condition of registration at future Autscape events.
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